
Dear Parents,
I hope you are all having a
lovely start to the fall season!
The students were excited to
meet their new classmate
Hudson and their new friends
from the our Shirokane sister
school this past week.  

UOI

Students have worked diligently
on learning 2D and 3D shapes.
This month we have started to
work on basic addition and
review numbers 10-20.   
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We finished off our UOI of the month
“How we express ourselves: Artistic
Expression” with learning about Dance
and movement and practicing our dance
for the upcoming Halloween party at
the end of the month. We are starting
our new UOI topic Exploring Cultures
by learning about Japan this week!
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Math



We also worked on phonics
and practicing writing the
letters P and Q. They also
learned about the difference
between lowercase “p” and
“q”.  

Language Arts

October 14th - Sports Day Holiday-
No School! 

Important

Dates!


